

NGOẠI KHÓA
SAMPLE TEST 1

PART 1: LISTENING (20p)

Question 1-5: Listen and fill in the gaps with NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS

1. The laptop is not as _____ as the tablet.
2. The _____ of the tablet is great for you to play game and read magazines.
3. Hard drive can get _____ like documents and photos on and off the machine.
4. Tablets are suitable for leisure activities like playing games and _____.
5. Business men need a _____ for their jobs.

Question 6-10: Listen and answer the following questions with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS

6. When is Carrick going to retire?
7. What new thing is he going to try first?
8. Where does he want to go scuba – diving?
9. What is he going to do after travelling all over the world?
10. Who is he going to tell to try new things?

PART 2: GRAMMAR (5p)

Questions 11- 20: Find and correct mistakes in the following sentences.

Example: He live (A) with his(B) parents near the(C) center of(D) the city

Answer: A: --> lives

11. Do (A) you remember (B) my friend, Mark? He stays (C) with me at (D) the moment.
12. What is (A) the shape of (B) the USB? - It is (C) usually triangle (D) or rectangular.
13. William and (A) Kate have the (B) same personality to (C) their (D) parents.
14. He (A) can work with (B) computer and repair it for hours because (C) he is finding (D) it interesting.
15. How many (D) laptops and (B) mobile phones does (C) your father has (D)?
16. Peter's (A) runny nose making (B) him terrible. He may have (C) the flu (D).
17. I have (A) an appointment with (B) my doctor in ten minutes. I had better get out (C) and to go (D) to his office now.
18. My (A) writing result is (B) the worse (C) in the class. I am very depressed (D).
19. Desktops (A) are more heavy (B) than laptops, so it is too difficult (C) to carry them (D) anywhere.
20. Nowadays, people often use (A) laptops because (B) they are (C) more lightweight and moderner (D) than desktops.

PART 3: VOCABULARY (5p)

Questions 21 - 30: Complete the following sentences with a suitable word beginning with a given letter.

Example: Hanoi is very famous for Pho. It is a **s** _____ of Hanoi.

Answer: specialty

21. You will be punished if you ride a motorbike without wearing a **h** _____.
22. My sister usually wears **s** _____ to go for a walk along the beach, so she feels comfortable.
23. Oliver often tells lies. She is a kind of **d** _____ person.
24. Lara is extremely **c** _____ and hard- working. She would like to become a web-designer in the future.
25. Julia never talks in front of the crowd because she's very **s** _____.
26. His little boys is **l** _____. He just likes sitting in front of computer and playing games.
27. Have you got any **p** _____? I've got a headache.
28. Remember to **t** _____ **a** **r** _____ after a hardworking day. You will feel better.

29. She travels a lot in her job, so she needs to buy a l _____ laptop.

30. I love living in big cities because the city life is fast, busy and e _____.

PART 4: READING COMPREHENSION (20p)

Questions 31 - 35: Read the following passage and answer the questions with NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS OR A NUMBER

Good health

One of the best things you can do for your body is exercise. Some people think that doing simple things like cleaning the house are helpful. Other people do heavy exercise everyday such as running or swimming. One thing experts do agree on is that any kind of exercise is good for you.

Along with exercise, having a healthy diet can help promote good health. Foods like vegetables and fruits should be eaten several times each day. It is also important to eat foods high in fiber such as beans, grains, fruit and vegetables. Avoiding foods with a lot of sugar, salt and fat is a good idea. Eating these kinds of foods can lead to obesity. In today's modern world, we all have some level of stress in our life. Money problems, work and relationships with other people can all cause stress. It can also be caused by good things like getting married or moving into a new house. The important thing to remember is that you can never completely remove stress from your life. Instead of trying to remove stress, people need to be aware of what causes them stress and find ways to reduce the impact that stress has on their lives. There are several ways to fight against stress in your life: doing exercises, meeting friends, and changing the way you think can also reduce stress. Try living for now, and don't worry about the future.

31. What kinds of heavy exercises do people often do every day?

32. How many times should we eat fruits each day?

33. What trouble can you get into if you eat too much sugar, salt and fat?

34. Should you try to completely remove stress from your life to live a healthy life?

35. How many ways to manage stress are mentioned in the text?

Questions 36-40: Read the following passage and complete the sentences with NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS

The life in the Bebrdes

My name is Cameron. Four years ago, my family moved to this very small island in the Bebrdes. Only 400 people live here- but there are more than 1800 sheep and there is even a colony of puffins! My mum and dad run a small farm, and my dad also designs websites. In the morning, I usually get up at 6 o'clock and help my mum with the chickens and the ducks. I take the bus to school which is really small! There aren't any big shops here. We order our food from a big supermarket on the mainland and our food is delivered by ferry. We use the internet a lot for our shopping. There isn't a hospital on this island. Last year there was a storm. It was raining really hard and my dad fell off his bike and broke his leg. A helicopter took him to the mainland hospital but it was a difficult journey because the weather was so bad.

Today I'm excited because we're going to watch a film. A travelling cinema comes to the island once a month in a big truck. Everyone sits inside the truck and watches the film. I love my life on this island. The weather is often cold and there aren't many luxuries, but the scenery is beautiful and I have a lot of freedom.

36. There are only 400 people living in the Bebrdes, while a great number of _____ live here.

37. Cameron helps her parents on the farm, and then goes to school by _____.

38. The _____ delivers food to the island by ferry because there aren't any big shops here.

39. Last year Cameron's father was taken to hospital because of his _____.

40. The children can watch movie on the island thanks to a _____ in the truck.

PART 5: WRITING (10p)

Write a short paragraph in 50-70 words about an IT problem you got in the past

Suggested questions:

1. What IT problem did you have?

2. When did it happen?

3. Where did it happen?

4. How did you feel?

5. What did you do to solve the problem?

6. What was the result?